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         28 October 2020 

 

Excellency, 

 

I 



I would like to express my deep appreciation for all States Parties’ continued flexibility, as 

well as my gratitude for their commitment to ensuring that the Review Conference will be held, 

allowing the NPT to fulfil its role as a pillar of international peace and security, and as the lynchpin 

of the nuclear disarmament and non-proliferation regime.  

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         Gustavo Zlauvinen 

                    President-designate 

 


